
 

NEWSLETTER & BULLETIN
DEADLINES

Items for February Newsletter
must be turned in by: January 15
Items for Weekly Bulletin must be
turned in by: Noon on Wednesday

CHURCHevents 

January 2025

Coffee Bar Host/Hostess
Have coffee station ready by the time listed. Greet & Welcome everyone, invite people to participate in upcoming events,
answer any questions as needed. Inventory coffee bar and clean up bar at end of coffee service.

New Life Service Coffee Bar 8:30am -until first song begins
FLC Welcome Center Coffee Bar 9:30am-11:15am
Sunday School Gathering Area Coffee Bar 9:30am-11:15am

Flower Ministry 
Needing volunteers to help turn altar flowers into 8-10 individual bouquets every Sunday afternoon and then needing
volunteers to go and deliver flowers on Monday to members or their families who are ill, home-bound, or just need a
reminder that they are thought of, prayed for, and loved. Contact Sue Herndon for more information @ 803-767-6687.

Altar Flower Ministry
Many dates still empty for the 2024 year for altar flowers. Please sign up on the day you would like to put flowers in the
church. The 2025 year is out now as well. So start signing up. Please make sure to leave a phone number when you sign
up. Any questions please contact Betty Wise @ 803-360-0784.

Food for Funerals and/or Grieving Families provided by UWF
Volunteers needing to assist with providing food for funerals and/or grieving families. You do not have to help every time, but
please considering adding your name to the list of people that we can email or call for assistance during these difficult times.
Any questions please contact Lisa Tjaarda @ 443-235-9971 or Cathy Neeley @ 803-760-2283.

Go Forth Mission House
Volunteers needed to donate or assist with the Food Pantry Ministry or the clothing community sale. For more information or
questions please call Cathy Neeley @ 803-760-2283. Now accepting fall/winter clothing for sizes infant-adult.

Worship Committee
Needing individuals to volunteer to be a Communion Server. This would be 2 to 3 times a year at the 11:00am Service. Little
training is required. There is a sign-up sheet in the Welcome Center.

Get Plugged In at Mt. Hebron with these AMAZING Volunteer Opportunities!

January 5 - Epiphany Celebrated in both
Services
January 7 - 6:30pm UWF Meeting
January 8 - 9:30am New Bible Study on
the Book of Revelation
January 10 - Youth Trip to Winter Jam
January 11 - 9:30am Wrapped in Prayer
January 12 - 

10:00am Confirmation Class
Information Meeting in FLC
5:00pm - Youth Council Meeting

January 13 - 
1:30pm - Worship Committee Meeting
2:00pm - Minnie Shull Circle Meeting
6:00pm - Trustees Meeting
6:00pm- New Life Worship Committee
Meeting
7:00pm - Ministry Team Meeting

January 14 - 
2:00pm - Clyde Hendrix Circle Meeting
6:00pm - SON Circle Meeting
6:30pm - HOPE Circle Meeting

January 15 - 
5:00pm - Midweek Boost - Spiritual
Gifts Study Begins

January 21 - 
6:00pm - Low Country Boil & CPBB
Live Concert.
6:30pm - SPRC Committee Meeting

January 24 -
Youth Revolution Begins
HDS Church Member Registration
Begins

January 26 -
7:00am - UMM Breakfast Meeting
Baby Blessings Sunday

January 27 -
5:45pm - Finance Committee Meeting 
7:00pm - Church Council Meeting

Church Staff Directory
Senior Pastor -

Reverend Cynthia Taylor
cctaylor@umcsc.org

Associate Pastor - 
Reverend Morgan Byars

mbbyars@umcsc.org
Music Director - 
Thomas Brunson 

tbrunson@mthebronumc.com
Youth Director - 

Benjamin Treaster
btreaster@mthebronumc.com
Children’s Ministry Director - 

Gena Turner
gturner@mthebronumc.com

Administrative Assistant - 
Amber Ott

communications@mthebronumc.com

Special Gifts
Gift given in memory of  Beverly Van Buren to the Counseling Center by: Thomas
Edmonds
Gift given in memory of Bobbie Ford to the Counseling Center by: Thomas Edmonds
Gift given in memory of Kathy Hornsby to the General Fund by: Thomas Edmonds
Gift give n in memory of David Areheart to the General Fund by: Thomas Edmonds
Gift given in memory of Betty Mathias by: Barr-Price
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Mel Clark
Gift given in memory of Beverly Van Burn to the Alzheimer’s Fund by: Minnie
Shull/Pat Morrow Circles
Gift given in memory of Bobbie Ford by: Mr. & Mrs. Adkins
Gift given in honor of Paula McDonald by: Fran Bouknight
Gift given in memory of Bobbie Ford to Salkehatchie by: Mr. & Mrs. James Shealy
Gift given in memory of John Lucas to the UMM by: Tammy Lucas
Gift given in memory of Joette Singley by: Lydia Shealy
Gift given in memory of Joette Singley by: Hands for God
Gift given in memory of Vernon Neil Bristow by: Pam & Kelly Quick and Angie
Bristow
Gift given in memory of Joette Singley by: Rocque & Debbie Kneece
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Mitzi & Charles Epting
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Friends at Signum
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Debbie Foster McLeod
Gift given in memory of Joette Singley by: the Clyde Hendrix Circle
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Anne Deprez
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Boyd & Nanette Wooton
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by: Ken & Julie Smith
Gift given in memory of Joette Singley by: Amy E. Koon
Gift given in memory by: Joyce & Dennis Kekas
Gift given in memory of Bill Lesesne by Janet & Ray Moseley 
Gift given in memory of Don miller by: Roger & Barbara Miller
Gift given in memory of Joette Singley by: Mr. & Mrs. Ray Adkins



Thank you for your generous financial and donated
items for Henderson Settlement! This was the 10th
mission opportunity, since March of 2020, in which
we filled Ward Smith’s truck with your needed gifts.
We also completed several projects with volunteer

friends from Texas and Vermont. Including
shingling a porch roof, constructing a deck,

installing vinyl fascia and soffit and installing step
railings (pictured below). Next mission opportunity

for Henderson Settlement will be in the Spring of
2025. 

Keep Up To Date: https://www.facebook.com/groups/mthebronstudents

A huge Thank You to the students and
teachers of Hebron Day School for the
GREAT donation of food to Go Forth!

HDS Registration. 
January 24, 7:30am-9:30am 

Church Member Registration. Must be a member of
Mt. Hebron UMC.

January 27, 7:30am-9:30am 
Registration for currently enrolled families whose

child’s last name begins with the letter A-F.
January 28, 7:30am-9:30am 

Registration for currently enrolled families whose
child’s last name begins with the letter G-M.

January 29, 7:30am-9:30am
 Registration for currently enrolled families whose

child’s last name begins with the letter N-Z.
January 30, 7:30am -9:30am

 Registration for Sibling of currently enrolled
families and grandchildren of church members at

Mt. Hebron UMC.
February 3, 7:45am-9:30am Registration opens to

the community.

Our Youth
jumping in

and helping
out and

participating
in various
events! 


